
 
 

ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT 

 

St Benet’s MAT is committed to making its website accessible, in accordance with the 

Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility 

Regulations 2018.  This accessibility statement applies to the Trust’s website at 

www.stbenets.org.    

 

N.B. Primary and secondary schools or nurseries are partially exempt from these 

accessibility regulations (https://www.gov.uk/guidance/accessibility-requirements-

for-public-sector-websites-and-apps#who-has-to-meet-the-accessibility-regulations) 

 

What are we doing? 

We aim to achieve Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) Level A standard 

across all of our pages – you can find out more about the standards and criteria 

here: ialabs.ie/what-is-the-difference-between-wcag-a-aa-and-aaa. 

 

We recognise that there may be issues that we have missed.  If you would like more 

accessible copies of any information on our website, please get in touch with us via 

info@stbenets.org. 
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